
Friends of Benwick Primary School  (FOBS) 

NEWSLETTER 

Spring Term 

Welcome to our first edition FOBS newsletter. For those of you new to the school  let me just start 

by  telling you a little bit abut the FOBS group. We are a voluntary organisation and our aim is to 

raise money for the school. The group is made up of parents and guardians of children at Benwick 

Primary School.  We run fun activities for the children from disco’s, film nights and  Easter egg hunts 

and lots more.  We have manged to raise money to fund coaches for school trips, play ground 

equipment  and lots of other things that the children benefit from.  To achieve all of this we do rely 

on yourselves turning out and supporting our events.  Thank you from the FOBS  team. 

Dates for the Diary 

 27th March– Dress down day                   

Bring an Easter Egg or £1.00 

 20th March—Mothers Day Pamper set 

 30th March– Easter Egg Hunt & Cake Stall 

 1st April– Easter Egg Raffle 

 21st May– Film night 

 27th June– Summer Fayre/ Village Sports 

Day 

 17th  July—Leavers Disco 

Support Us : Our group can only continue with your on going support and in addition to our events, 

we also raise money from the following and would love for you to get involved: 

 School lottery-  See our Facebook page to join up. 

 Donations– any clothes we can we weigh in. Toys, new toiletries  or any thing suitable for a 
jumble sale. 

 Pop up Shops– Look out for our pop up shops after school throughout the Spring and Summer 
terms.  

Join Us:  We are always in need of helpers. If 

you can spare the time to come along to any of 

our events and offer a helping hand it is greatly 

appreciated. Your child/ children also get  free 

entry to that event. 

Check Us Out:  Please take a look at our            

Facebook  page—Friends of Benwick School 

(FOBS) and our board outside the school gates to 

keep up to date  with our events and fundraising             

activities. 

Valentines Day Disco : 2020 kicked off 

with the Valentines Day Disco which was 

lots of fun. The children loved the glitter 

tattoos!  Thank you to Sara and Danielle 

for taking on this task,  they looked like 

glitter fairies by the end of the night!! The 

dance floor looked fabulous with flashing 

glasses, rings and bracelets.  Baby shark 

had never looked so colourful!  The hot 

dogs were as popular as ever and the    

introduction of an apple option was met 

with approval by lots of the children. We 

hope to see you all again at our next disco 

in the Summer. 
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